
From: Alejandra Reynoso  

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 

To: Theresa Swinehart 

Cc: Bart Boswinkel; Larisa Gurnick; Evin Erdogdu; Sam Eisner; David Olive; Mary Wong; Chantelle 

Doerksen 

Subject: [Ext] Re: Please Provide Input: Potential Deferral of Your Upcoming Organizational Review 

 

Dear Ms. Swinehart 

 

I hope this email finds you well. 

 

The ccNSO Council met today, 21st of April at 12:00 UTC. One of the topics on the agenda was the 

deferral of the 3rd ccNSO Review. 

 

The ccNSO Council resolved to support the deferral of the 3rd ccNSO Review until such time that: 

 

* The impact of ATRT3 Recommendations pertaining to Organizational Review is better understood 

by the community and ICANN and 

* The impact on the workload of the community at the time a review has to be undertaken is 

understood. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Alejandra Reynoso 

On behalf of the ccNSO Council 

 


